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November 16, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Mai Huynh 
JM Eagle  
5200 W Century Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
 
 
RE:  Project 9081528 – Annex G Review for JM Eagle Potable Water Pipe 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mai Huynh, 
 
This letter is to inform you, per your request on November 13, 2009, the following products Listed under 
Standard 14 and NSF Standard 61 for potable water applications have been reviewed against NSF/ANSI 
Standard 61, Annex G: 
 

- JM Eagle PVC Pipe >= ½” 

- Solid Wall PEX Tubing 1/8” – 6” 

- 5-Layer PEX Tubing ½” – 1” 

- PE Molded Fittings >= ½” 

- PE Pipe >= ½”  

Subsequent to this review, the following footnote will be added to the Official Listings for the above products: 
 
[G] Product also Certified to NSF/ANSI Standard 61, Annex G (weighted average lead content of <=0.25%) 
and is in compliance with California's Health & Safety Code Section 116875 (commonly known as AB1953). 
 
For additional information regarding Annex G, please visit www.nsf.org/info/annexg. 
 
It has been my pleasure to assist you with this project.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

Brandon Rudolph 
Brandon Rudolph      Phone:  (734) 827-6826    
Certification Project Manager     Fax: (734) 827-6114    
Plumbing Products Certification     email:  brudolph@NSF.org 
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